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As a concerned Oregonian, I oppose HB3075 because it lacks a fiscal impact 

statement, leaving taxpayers in the dark about its true cost. Further, ghis bill, 

amending firearm permit rules from Ballot Measure 114, doubles permit fees and 

extends processing times from 30 to 60 days, burdening law-abiding citizens while 

likely increasing demands on the Oregon State Police all the while not addressing 

root causes of increasing violence noted in our communities. Without a clear fiscal 

analysis, we’re left to guess the price tag of this expanded bureaucracy—higher 

administrative costs, more staff time, and no evidence these changes will enhance 

safety. Responsible legislation demands transparency & adherence to both the State 

and Federal Constitution. 


